
 

Advisory for Indian students seeking admission to 

colleges/institutes in Malta 

It has come to the notice of High Commission that fake 

admission letters are being issued by some unscrupulous 

individuals in the name of some educational institutes in Malta 

informing about offers of admission etc.   

  High Commission of India advises all Indian students looking 

for admissions to any educational institutes/colleges in Malta to 

carefully check any admission letter received by them and 

verify the genuineness of the letter directly with the 

concerned institute before moving forward for payment of any 

fees etc.   

   


